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Happy November, | can’t believe how fast October has flown by. We want to
say thank you to all the Teddy Bear parents for all the help last month,
it couldn't have been done without you. We have another exciting and full
month ahead of us, filled with fun events and activities.
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Nov. 11th closed in Honor of Veterans Day
(extended care is offered)
Nov. 27 Friendship Feast
Nov. 28th and 29th closed for
Thanksgiving
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f_( LUNCH TIME

Due to safety reasons, we cannot
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( FRIENDSHIP FEAST )—-\

Early Childhood Center Friendship
Feast is November 27th. This is
where all classrooms get together
in the toddler courtyard and have
lunch together. Each class is
assigned to bring in a item. Please
stay tuned for updates and what
to bring.

have glass containers in lunch box. | /=
Also, we are asking not to put candy
in your child lunch box.
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Make sure to label jackets, cups, lunch boxes,
and food containers. Anything you bring in just label it. We
- /| must have a crib size sheet and blankets. Last thing please
take home water cups, jockets and artwork that are left in
your child's cubby. Please let us know if these items
Are not there when you leave. Also check your Dojo.




